
Monday Bible Study 7:00 PM 

Tuesday Property & Maintenance 7:00 PM 

Wednesday Lenten Service & Luncheon 12:10 PM 

 New Members Class 1:30 PM 

 Friendship in Faith 7:00 PM 

Thursday Senior Choir 7:30 PM 
 

LENTEN BIBLE STUDY 

MARCH 11 – APRIL 8 

7:00 PM IN ST. PAUL’S LIBRARY 
  

                            PARKING PROTOCOL 
        Now that winter has arrived, leaving the  
     spaces on Lot Street for those with mobility  

         challenges is even more critical.  Plan to  

        arrive a couple of minutes early and use  

            other parking spaces.  At 10:25 AM,  

if there are spaces available, please feel free to use them.  Thank you.   
 

IN OUR COMMUNITY – BULLETIN BOARD NOTICES 

Friday 

March 29th 

7:00 PM 

Waterford United Church 

Canadian Orpheus Male Choir with 

guest soloist Hollie Dunkley  

 

A DAY OF RENEWAL 

ONE MISSION; THREE POINTS; THREE SPEAKERS 
(Speakers include one of St. Paul's former ministers 

as well as the Moderator of the PCC) 

Saturday, April 6, 2019 from 9:30 AM – 4:00 PM 

Grace West Hill Presbyterian Church, Scarborough, Ontario 

Car Pooling is being arranged.  Speak to Ian or Linda Shaw. 

To register, give your name and $40 to Kyoungsoo Hwang. 

For more info go to:  https://www.renewal-fellowship.ca/2402 

Sponsored by The Renewal Fellowship 

within the Presbyterian Church in Canada 

 



SCRIPTURE FOR MARCH 24, 2019 

These are the scriptures for next Sunday’s worship service: 

Isaiah 55:1-9; Psalm 63:1-8;  

1 Corinthians 10:1-13; Luke 13:1-9 
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ST. PAUL’S COURT ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 
The AGM for St. Paul’s Presbyterian Church (Simcoe) Non-Profit Housing Corporation, which operates St. Paul’s Court, will be held Tuesday, March 26 

at 6 PM, with refreshments at 6:30 PM.   

All are welcome to attend.  Please show your support for the Board of Directors and St. Paul’s Court by purchasing a membership for just $1.00 (see 

insert).  Please return completed forms to the  

church office or St. Paul’s Court office.  Thank you. 
 

 

Lenten Coin Containers are  

available in the Library. 

Please take one and support PWS&D. 
 

            LENTEN SERVICES AND TOONIE SOUP LUNCHEONS 
           Sponsored by the Community Life Committee 

                  March 6 to April 10 (Wednesdays)  

                Worship Service begins at 12:10 PM 

                 Soups are needed for six luncheons,  

                    each enough to feed ten people.   

  Please see sign-up sheet in library. Your help would be appreciated! 

 

BOOK CLUB:  NEXT MEETING ON APRIL 5TH
 AT 1:00 PM 

We’re reading “Glass Houses” by Louise Penny 

Books are available in the Church Office.   

 

SOUPER FUND RAISER FOR KENORA FELLOWSHIP CENTRE 
 

Mission Circle has prepared some soup jars with ingredients and a recipe for soup.  The soups are available on the table in the Lower Lobby, just inside 

the glass doors.  Please take one (or more).   

A minimum donation of $5 is suggested.  If you donate $20 or more, then put the donation in the envelope provided and write you name on it - you 

will receive a charitable receipt.  Cheques should be made out to Mission Circle.  All funds raised will go to support  

the soup kitchen at the Kenora Fellowship Centre. 
 


